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MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING 

Held on 25 
th 

May 2021 at 8.30 pm 
 

 

The Municipal Council confirmed the choice of the tendering committee to nominate the 

firm JM Raynaud of Saint Laurent sur Gorre to undertake the insulation, tiling and painting works 

at the communal workshop. The work should begin in June.  

Following a request from the Treasury, the Municipal Council has decided to remove the  

financial controls of the « meal » and « tombola » for the Fête de l’huître as these are no longer 

necessary.  

The communication and animation committee will need to meet to put in place a protocol 

for the organisation of the Marché Festif which is due to take place on 27 th August at Chéronnac.  

The Municipal Council agreed the organisation of the polling stations for the regional and 

departmental elections which will take place on 20th and 27
th

 June in the village hall.  

The works committee are to meet at the chemin « de l’eau plaidée » which links Chéronnac 

to the commune of Saint Bazile to decide if the work on this roadway is necessary.  

Several requests for the purchase of land have been received: 2 plots at the communal 

ground of Grandes Laides, sale price 1 € le m² with survey and notaire’s fees to be paid by the 

purchaser. 1 plot on the lotissement, sale price 7 € le m², plus notaire’s fees.  

The electricity work has begun at the communal workshop.  

The hay crop for 2021 on the communal ground has been attributed to Mr Robert DELAGE.  

A Library corner has been installed at the Mairie. All those interested may come to borrow 

books during the opening hours of the Mairie.  

As in previous years, Assise jurors must be selected from the communes. One person must 

be chosen from our commune.  The Municipal Council will undertake a draw from the Electoral 

register.  

The road of the « gros châtaignier » which links Lascaux to Montoume has been partially re-

stoned.  

The work for the underground burial of the electricity supply to the village of la Buzatière 

has begun.  

 

 

 

 

   

  

    

 

 Chéronnac, 27 th May 2021 

 The Maire,  


